
 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Happy New Year from the Golden Lake Property Owner’s Association Executives! 
    We hope that you had a wonderful holiday season & look forward to seeing you in this New Year… 
 

 

How To Pay Your 2016 Membership  
 

     -Pay by e-Transfer. If you already bank online, go to the website of your financial 
institution, find the link to e-Transfer and follow the instructions. Please note 
that your financial institution will charge you  $1.00-$1.50 for the transaction.    
e-Transfer your 2016 membership fee to glpoatreasurer@hotmail.com. The 
security question is Golden Lake and the security answer is glpoa2016. Please 
type in your name and address in the sender’s message (max. 40 characters). You 
may receive an acknowledge of payment. 
 
-By Mail (cheque or cash) made out to; 
Golden Lake Property Owners Association 
P.O. Box 99, 
Golden Lake, Ontario 
K0J 1X0 

 
C -At your cottage door when your local canvasser comes by Spring/Summer 

 
Marion Fuder 

Glenn Bingham 
Sandy Nash 
Bill Gardner 

Allison Wood 
 

New To The Board 
This Year… 

Chris Hamilton 
Phil Godon 
Sharon Neff 
Bob Richer 

H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R !   

2016 Smelt Harvest 
The Fish Committee’s first 

documented smelt harvest in April 
2015 was a success on many fronts. 

153,600 predators (smelt) were 
removed from the lake. Seven 

volunteers joined the Fish Committee. 
Hearing of our successful harvest 

GLPOA was invited to the FOCA 
Fall Seminar and was asked to speak 

on how we conducted the harvest. 
The purpose was to show other Lake 
Associations how to address this or 

similar issues. 

The executive editor of Cottage Life 
magazine was in the attendance while 

we gave our presentation. Being 
impressed with our story they 

contacted GLPOA to get further 
details. Cottage Life has plans on 
placing an article in their March 

edition of the Cottage Life magazine. 
GLPOA has also partnered with the 
NAW Recreation Committee and 

Cottage Cup of Golden Lake and are 
planning to conduct a smelt fry in late 

spring 2016.We are still in the 
planning stages with details to follow.  

Harvest will take place when smelt are 
running in early to mid April. If you 

would like to get involved in the 
Harvest please contact Glenn 

Bingham at  

 
Kevin O’Connor 

Gail Mcphee 
Rick O’Brien 
Don O’Rielly 
Ron Rimmer 

 

http://www.goldenlake.co      glpoa@hotmail.com    

Look for the Golden 
Lake featured article in 

the March edition of 
Cottage Life Magazine 

Join our facebook 
group; Golden Lake  
Ontario Property 

Owners 

Seeking Volunteers 
We are currently looking for volunteer canvassers to help collect membership 
fees. This job is vital to our association.  We are currently in the top 10 of the 
largest lake associations in Ontario. We need to keep our numbers up in order to 
have a strong united voice. If you would like to get involved please contact us at 
glpoa@hotmail.com . It’s a great way to meet your neighbours! 

Glennbingham51@gmail.com 


